
From: Ellen Schulmeister  

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 1:36 PM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis 

Subject: Platt Rd. Affordable housing- Housing Commission 

 

I would encourage the Planning Commission to provide guidance and support the plan presented 

by Jenifer Hall on behalf of AA Housing commission.  It is vitally important that we help 

provide housing that the market place does not provide.  Otherwise the number of homeless 

individuals and families will continue to grow in our community.  The AA Housing Commission 

has solid leadership that will see all plans through the successful completion.   

 

Thanks, Ellen 

 
Ellen R. Schulmeister 
Executive Director 
Shelter Association of Washtenaw County 
Office – 734-662-2829 ext 225 (assistant) 
 


